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To, 

 

The Principal/ Nodal Officer, 

 

Subject: Invitation to KIRF-Kerala Institutional Ranking 2024 Award 

Ceremony on February 15, 2025 

Dear Principal/ Nodal Officer, 

Greetings from Kerala State Higher Education Council! 

We are pleased to invite you to the Kerala Institutional Ranking 2024 Award Ceremony for 

KIRF-ranked institutions, scheduled to be held on February 15, 2025 10:00 AM at St. 

Teresa’s College, Ernakulam. The function will be inaugurated by                                                

Dr. R. Bindu, Hon’ble Minister for Higher Education, who will also distribute the Kerala 

Rankings 2024 certificates. 

Your institution’s contribution to academic excellence and innovation is commendable, and we 

are honored to recognize this achievement. We look forward to your esteemed presence, which 

will make the event even more special. You may depute the IQAC Co-ordinator/KIRF Nodal 

Officer to the function, in case of inconvenience. 

Kindly confirm your participation at the earliest. To confirm your participation, please fill out 

the Google Form using the following link: [https://forms.gle/br5ZsxKj3cLkzneZ6] by 

February 5, 2025. 

For any further details please contact:  Ms Deepika Lakshman: mob-82815 02138 

        Dr. Chithra V S: mob-89219 75507 

We look forward to your presence at this function. 

Warmly, 

 

 

Dr. Rajan Varughese 

Member Secretary 
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